
Each season has its own unique beauty at the Garden of Remembrance.

During the last year, four greater Washington area Jewish
congregations selected the Garden of Remembrance as their
official cemetery, bringing the current total of participating
congregations to nineteen. The newest congregations to offer
their members burial sites are Congregation Beth El of
Montgomery County, Congregation Bet Chesed, Chabad Shul
of Potomac and Young Israel•Ezras Israel of Potomac.

Conservative, Reform and Orthodox, the diversity of these
newly participating congregations demonstrates the inclusive
nature of the Memorial Park. One Reconstructionist congrega-
tion also has a section at the Garden of Remembrance, and
there are sections reserved for those unaffiliated with a congre-
gation.

Since the year of its founding by the inspired leaders of
Washington Hebrew Congregation, the Garden of Remembrance
has grown as a symbol of a unified community, the site of
traditional ceremonies that bring people together to reflect
and remember, a serene place where the living can draw
strength and comfort from the quiet beauty of nature.

For information about the Garden of Rembrance, visit
www.gardenofremembrance.org or call Sheldon Grosberg,
301-428-3000.

Four Area Congregations Chose the
Garden of Remembrance in 2007
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